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NCSD 2015 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) 

 
The District is currently in the process of developing its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP).  

Every five years, the California Department of Water Resources (DWR) requires that water suppliers like the Nipomo 

CSD, update its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP).  Every urban water supplier that either provides over 3,000 

acre-feet of water annually, or serves more than 3,000 urban connections is required to assess the reliability of its water 

sources over a 20-year planning horizon, and report its progress towards a 20% reduction in per-capita urban water 

consumption by the year 2020. DWR staff then reviews the submitted plans to make sure they have completed the 

requirements and submits a report to the Legislature summarizing the status of the plans. 

UWMPs are prepared by California's urban water suppliers to support their long-term resource planning, and ensure 

adequate water supplies are available to meet existing and future water demands. 

The Nipomo CSD has enlisted the professional engineering services of Michael K. Nunley (MKN) & Associates, Inc.  and 

partnered with local agencies to prepare the Plan. Preparation of the Plan includes analysis of projected population 

growth, current and future water demands, as well as water supply and pumping data.  

The District’s Board will hear a presentation of the Plan at its May 25, 2016, Regular Board meeting. Adoption of the Plan 

is scheduled for June 8, 2016.  

A public draft is currently available for review at the District office and on the District website.  

For more information please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133, info@ncsd.ca.gov or visit 

www.ncsd.ca.gov.  

 
### 

 
Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services 
as well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers 
with reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

mailto:info@ncsd.ca.gov
http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

